
Bandstand 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Bandstand 
Brown Band Alumni Newsletter 
Volume 7, Issue 2      Winter/Spring 2016   

 
 

 







 

 

 

 

 

 



 

. 



 

ツ

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 

Company, Salute! Traditional Low Brass tunnel to the stadium 

Cadencing all the waaayyyy... 



 

We'll miss our Seniors! 

The band poses for a picture for the Mayor's office 
during the annual Tree-Lighting Ceremony 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reigning Tug-of-War Champions! 

Sweet Caroline 

 

Proud Brown 
Band parents 
join us for the 

Family Weekend, 
early morning 
wake-up call 



 

And all the dresses and skirts too! 

The Class of 2016! 

Presidents: Old and New 

Friendly Flute Fun 

Formal Low Brass Pyramid 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

"I was researching [the Penn Band] the night before on YouTube looking at the videos and I noticed that 

there was a video claiming that they were the record holders of the world’s largest and longest conductor’s 

baton. So, I thought this was pretty cool, and they listed the exact dimensions of how to make this 

conductor’s baton and I thought, “It would be pretty cool if the band could pull that off and beat the Penn 

band.” And then I was like, “Wait! I can build that!” 

 [...] 

And, the baton is just able to hold on, before the thing starts melting from the rain because I had covered it 

in white paper. So that started to fall off but we completed the half-time show with our giant baton and beat 

the world record. The Penn Band was not too happy about that. " 

- Brandon Guarino GS '12 

 

https://brownband.wordpress.com/
mailto:friends.of.the.brown.band@gmail.com
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